
 
 
 
DATE: January 2, 2019 
 
TO: Prospective Respondents  
 
FROM: Pamela Paulk, Sr. Procurement Specialist 
 
SUBJECT: Addendum #4 to Invitation for Bid # 33945, Lake Apopka Levee Improvements 
 
As a result of an inquiry, the following answer is provided for your information.   
 
 
QUESTION AND ANSWER 
 
Q1: What is the name of the quarry from which the existing riprap was purchased? 
 
A1: The District’s construction contractor purchased the rip rap material from Waynes Aggregate & 

Materials, Bryan Crain: 321-408-8831  
 
 
 
 
NOTE:  The Bid Due Date remains 2:00 p.m., Thursday, January 10, 2019. 
 
 
Please acknowledge receipt of this Addendum on the BID FORM provided in the bid package.   
 
If you have any questions, please e-mail me at ppaulk@sjrwmd.com. 
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